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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $130, 768 

Income to date: $92, 780 

Needed: $37, 988 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mennonite Collegiate Institute’s 

SOAR team and choirs 

 

Date: April 21, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 

 
-Winkler Bible Camp is having a Spring Drive-
Thru fundraising Meal on April 30th from 5-6pm. 
 
-Pembina Valley Bible Camp has a few 
opportunities for you to get involved.  They are 
looking for various summer positions to be filled – 
nurses, assistant cooks, maintenance help, male 
and female cabin leaders, as well as skill leaders 
(creative arts, bikes and paintball).   
 
Most importantly, please pray for them that God 
would continue to provide what they need and 
that their ministry would be fruitful.  
Please contact Jill Friesen at 204 246-2008 or 
email 
programdirector@pembinavalleybiblecamp.com  
if you can help with any of these needs. 
 
-Altona Health Care Ladies Auxiliary invites you 
to a Taco Buffet Fundraiser, Thursday, May 2 from 
4:30 – 6:30, at the Rhineland Pioneer Centre. 
Cost: by Donation. All proceeds go to purchasing 
hospital ceiling tracks and specialized wheelchairs.  
 
 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
April 28  - Rudy Franz 

May  5    - Tim Goertzen 

May 12   - Songs of Praise/Mother’s Day 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list– Werner & Marlene Ens, Zelma Fehr 

 Froese family  

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen,  

Joshua Dyck (CCBR) Murray & Carol Honsberger, 

Eagles Wings Children’s Village, Pembina Valley 

Youth Hockey League Ministry (Riley Martens) 

mailto:programdirector@pembinavalleybiblecamp.com
mailto:blumenortmc@gmail.com
mailto:gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com
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Prayer for the Week 

Heavenly Father, we thank you for your love toward 
us that is so kind and gentle and gracious. May we 
follow your Holy Spirit in the way that we treat and 

care for those around us. Amen. 

 

Church Announcements 

 
-A warm welcome to the MCI Choirs and SOAR 

Missions team participants! Blessings to you as you 

serve. 

 

-Save the date! VBS is coming to BMC, July 1-5, 

6:30-8:30!   

 

Prayer & Praise 

 
-From Bev Kehler: “I would like to thank everyone 

for thoughts and prayers, text messages, calls and 

the delicious food which was brought. Healing a 

bit everyday. See you soon.” 

 
-"We want to express our gratitude to the BMC 

family for all the prayers, visits, messages, and 

meals that have been shared over the last few 

weeks.  Thank you to Gerry and Rudy and the food 

committee for serving at the funeral.  We have felt 

so much support and love through this, and have 

appreciated your outpouring of care to the whole 

family." 

Froese Family 

 

-We want to continue to uphold the Froese family 

as they grieve Henry’s loss. May God’s constant 

presence bring you comfort and peace in this time 

of mourning. 

 

 

                                                

 
April 21, 2024 

 
 
 
 

Worship Service 
 

led by the MCI Chamber & Resonate Choirs 
 

With sharing from the MCI SOAR Missions team 

 

 
 
 
  
                              
 

Youth Calendar 
 

April 24 – Bulls, Rams, and Lambs Game 

May 1     - Bible Study 

 

 

Deacon Ministry 

-Seth & Erica Klassen – 384-7384, 332-1690 

-John & Esther Falk – 362-1597, 362-2864, 

 (H) 327-5358 

-Kevin & Helen Krahn – 324-4395, 304-1521,  

(H) 327-5448  

We invite you to contact us anytime if you have 

prayer requests, need someone to talk to would like 

a visit, or have anything specific we can help with.  

Verse for the Week 
 

“The Lord is gracious and compassionate, slow to 
anger and rich in love. The Lord is good to all; he has 
compassion on all he has made.” Psalm 145:8-9 NIV 

 
 

Community Announcements 

 
-The Gardens on Tenth are having a Soup & Pie 

fundraiser on April 25th. Please see the bulletin 

board for details.  

 

MCI Announcements 
-Save the date for MCI’s Spring Fundraiser Coffee 

House! Friday, May 3 at 7:30 pm in Buhler Hall 

foyer. Come for a variety of musical performances, 

including current student groups and local 

artists/alumni, such as Orlando and Grace Sukkau! 

There will also be tasty desserts. See you there! 

-Please also see the bulletin board in the foyer for 

MCI’s Job Opportunities. 

 

 


